13th May 2016
To,

Dr. Savita,
Chief Editor, 

The Indian Forester
Subject: Submission of manuscript for publication in the journal ‘The Indian Forester’
Dear Ma’am,

Please find herewith correspondence titled ‘Human wildlife conflict in India: a review of economic implications of loss and preventive measures’ authored by Upma Manral, Shruti Sengupta, Syed Ainul Hussain, Sakshi Rana and Ruchi Badola submitted for publication in your esteemed Journal ‘The Indian Forester’. This correspondence is a review article and has not being submitted elsewhere. There is no conflict of interest.
We would be grateful if you could kindly consider this article for publication and initiate the process of review for further action.

Thanking you with regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Ruchi Badola, Scientist- G,

Wildlife Institute of India,

Dehra Dun.
